Johns Creek

TO: LAND DEVELOPMENT COMMUNITY
SUBJECT: LAND DISTURBANCE PERMIT REVIEW FEE
DATE: SEPTEMBER 4, 2015

Effective October 1, 2015, the Community Development Department will be strictly enforcing the $200
plan review fee for third and subsequent resubmittals of Land Disturbance Permit plans in accordance
with the existing Engineering Fee Schedule. If you have any questions regarding this policy, please
contact David Chastant at 678-512-3200.

Thank you,

David Chastant, PE CFM
Land Development Manager
City of Johns Creek

(678) 512-3200
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